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June 5, 1981 In reply refer to 81ESG-5182

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Brian K. Grimes, Assistant Director for

Engineering & Projects
Division of Operating Reactors

Gentlemen:

Subject: Annual Operations Report
Facility License R-ll8 - Docket 50-375

Pursuant to the requirements of the applicable technical specification
for the subject license, we are transmitting herewith 22 copies each .

of the following listed documents:

1. Document N001ER000010 entitled "L-85 Reactor - Annual
Operations for the Year 1980"

2. Document ESG-81-17 entitled " Energy Systems Group Envi-on-
mental f1onitoring and Facility Effluent Annual Report - 1980"
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Very truly yours,

ROCKWELL INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION
Energy Systems Group
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